
Would you like to
see the school GP?

Our school’s GP clinic

will be located

downstairs K Block &

open every Wednesday

during the school term

between 8:40am -

2:40pm.

You can go to Dr Angela for

any physical or mental health

concerns, including about your

sexual and reproductive

health.

To make an appointment, see the Student

Services Officers in K Block or send an email to

GP@woodridgeshs.eq.edu.au


